
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE FOR NEXT STOP BROADWAY 
 
The FSCJ Artist Series proudly announces a limited number of scholarships 
to Next Stop Broadway available through the generosity of our Advocate 
member support.  Because we are dedicated to providing arts education 
opportunities to all children, those who desire to apply will be considered 
for a scholarship up to $295 toward the registration fee. 
 
The Next Stop Broadway 2023 program, from June 12-16 at the FSCJ Nathan 
H. Wilson Center for the Arts, is a five day intensive that focuses on being in 
the ensemble of a classic Broadway show! Through the rehearsal process of 
selections from classic musicals, the ensemble sings, dances, and acts, and 
each member has their chance to shine.  For further information on Next 
Stop Broadway please email nextstopbroadway@fscjartistseries.org 

 
How to apply:  

 
1. Students ages 10-17 must submit a 1-2 page essay describing 
the experience which inspired their interest in the theater.   

 
2. Parents or guardians must also include a letter 
demonstrating need for the scholarship and stating how the 
opportunity to attend Next Stop Broadway will enhance the 
child’s appreciation for the performing arts. 

 
Eligibility:  Children between the ages of 10-17.  No theatrical experience 

required. 
 
Deadline: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 

 
Email to: nextstopbroadway@fscjartistseries.org 

 
Notification of receipt of a scholarship will be made no later than four weeks 
prior to Next Stop Broadway’s opening. 
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